
Sayers, Margery

From: Harvey Eisen <heisen9929@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2015 9:43 PM
To: CouncilMail
Subject: CB28-2015

I hope that you will do the right thing for public health and pass this bill regulating /vaping/ Vaping is nearly as noxious
as smoking and may yet prove to be harmful. I don't want to be anywhere around it and most other people don't either.

Thank you for your consideration,

Harvey Eisen, Ph.D.


